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Complimentary Webinar

Click here to RSVP

*Webinar details will be emailed upon registration*

Join us on Tuesday, June 30th, for a one our program with our Partner and Chair of the French Desk, Valérie
Demont, as she discusses the Main Street Lending Program.

The US Federal Reserve has confirmed in their Frequently Asked Questions (FAQ) document for the Main Street
lending program that US subsidiaries of foreign companies may be eligible borrowers as long as they meet
certain conditions.

Click here to learn more about the Main Street Lending Program.
Presented By:
Valérie Demont, Partner and Chair of the French Desk, Sheppard Mullin

Produced By: Sheppard Mullin's French Desk Team

For up-to-date information and recent developments, visit our Coronavirus (COVID-19) Insights page.

Questions? Please contact Maricela Alfonso via email.
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